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City seeking input on Linley Valley access

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is seeking public input on access options to Linley Valley West, a new neighbourhood
currently being developed in Linley Valley between Rutherford Road and the new Linley Valley Park.

An open house was held at Oliver Woods Community Centre last Thursday which was well attended by residents
and provided valuable feedback for City staff. For those who weren't able to attend the open house, a survey is
available to fill out online and in person at the Service and Resource Centre.

Strategic Link: The development of access for all modes of transportation within neighbourhoods is a goal of the
Nanaimo Transportation Master Plan.

Key Points
● Those wishing to provide input can do so by completing an survey online or in person at the Service and

Resource Centre. The survey will be available until Friday, October 16.
● Once feedback is received, staff will provide Council with the results from the consultation process and inform

the selection of a preferred access option.
● The City would like to thank all residents that attended the Linley Valley West Neighbourhood Access Open

House at Oliver Woods Community Centre

Quotes
"We had some great feedback at the recent open house and look forward to hearing from those residents unable
to attend via the online survey."

Dale Lindsay
Director of Community Development

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● Due to recent changes to land use, parks and transportation a new multi-modal access plan is being

developed for this growing neighbourhood.
● Two access options are being considered; a new road linking Linley Valley Drive and Rutherford Road at

Nelson Rd or utilizing existing neighbourhood streets to link to Rutherford at Vanderneuk Rd and Brookwood
Dr.
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Contact:

Dale Lindsay
Director of Community Development
City of Nanaimo
dale.lindsay@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4493

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1LkALxr

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR151014CitySeekingInputOnLinleyValleyAccess.html

